
 
 
 
June 18, 2025 
Dear Friends,  
  
We’re excited to share important news about a major renovation and redevelopment project at Presvetog Trojstvo 
Croatian Catholic Church and Parish Hall in Oakville. For 50 years, our church has been a cornerstone of the Croatian 
community—a place where our heritage is preserved, our youth connect, our businesses network, and our parishioners 
celebrate faith and culture together. 
  
Today, with more than 700 families—many with young children—calling this parish home, our facilities no longer meet 
the growing needs of our congregation. The church and hall are showing their age and limiting the services we can offer.  
  
As a result, we have proposed to modernize and upgrade our church, parish hall, and supporting facilities. These much-
needed improvements, which include major upgrades such as roof replacement, restoration of the kitchen, 
washrooms, and bar, as well as other exterior changes will enhance the comfort, safety, and accessibility of our space, 
allowing us to continue offering cultural and community services for years to come. 
  
As with any large undertaking, this project comes with significant financial commitments. That’s why we are reaching 
out to our Croatian business community for support. 
  
Please help us reach our goal. We welcome contributions (tax receipt will be provided) in the form of: 

• Financial donations 
• Donated materials used in the construction process 
• Goods or services for use in raffles, auctions, or other fundraising efforts 

  
Your support will have a direct impact on the success of this project.   
  
If you can contribute financially, please: 

Mail a cheque to: 
Holy Trinity Parish Croatian Roman Catholic Church 
2110 Trafalgar Road, Oakville, ON L6H 7H2 
 

Paypal, goto our website 
https://www.holytrinitycroatian.org/    and click   

  
Or contact us directly at: E-mail office@holytrinitycroatian.org or 📞📞 905-842-2386 

  
We would also be happy to discuss other ways you’d prefer to support this initiative. Your partnership means the world 
to us, and no gift is too small. 
  
On behalf of everyone at Holy Trinity Croatian Catholic Church, thank you for your generosity and support. 
  
Warm regards, 
Mary Mitar 
Fundraising Committee 
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